
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Below is the final information needed for our Year 6 trip to France. 

 

 Leave school at 09:00h on Monday 22nd May. 

 Children will need to be in the school hall with their luggage, medication and 

money at 08:25h. 

 They will need a packed lunch, in disposable bags please, that we will eat on 

the ferry. Please keep this in a separate bag to be taken on the coach 

as we will have no access to their luggage until we reach the hotel. 

 Medication should be in a named bag with dosage clearly written. Travel 

sickness tablets should be given in the morning.  

 Money should be in a named purse/wallet.  

 We will collect both these items and look after them for the children.  

 We have decided to set an upper limit on spending money at 50euro (approx 

£40). You will need to buy euros as we have no facility to exchange 

pounds.   

 Hand held games, Ipods etc can be brought but at your own risk.  

 The children will have to look after them AT ALL TIMES and be aware that 

although there are safes in the hotel room these are used at your own risk 

too. 

 Coaches are fitted with video/DVD players so there is no need to bring 

these.  

 ABSOLUTELY NO mobile phones. We will confiscate any that are found! 

 Regular updates will be posted on the school website  

http://www.orchardsjunior.school    

 Wednesday 24th - Aim to return to school at 20:45h. 

 Please ensure that any outstanding passports and European health cards 

are in school ASAP 

 If you have any further queries please contact Mrs McCarthy. 

 

 

http://www.orchardsjunior.school/

